
 

  

February 9, 2024 

 

Dear Costco Member, 

 

Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased Item #1704074 Maverick Foods 

Chipotle Chicken & Rice Bowl 4/10 oz between January 25, 2024, and February 8, 2024. 

 
Maverick Foods along with the USDA-FSIS have issued a voluntary Class I Recall of CERTAIN LOTS of this item in an 

abundance of caution for consumer’s safety, due to possible listeria contamination from the use of the FDA recalled Rizo 

Lopez Foods Queso Fresco Cheese used in the making of this product. 

All products with a Best By date of the following are included in this recall:  

BEST BY: JAN 06 25 BEST BY: JAN 09 25 BEST BY: JAN 12 25 
BEST BY: JAN 07 25 BEST BY: JAN 10 25  
BEST BY: JAN 08 25 BEST BY: JAN 11 25  

The Best By date can be found on the side of the package, as shown below.  If you have any of this product remaining, do 
not consume the product. Please return the item to your local Costco for a full refund.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Maverick Foods Recall Coordinator at 404-465-1100, Monday – Friday 8:00 AM- 

5:00 PM EST.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this voluntary product recall may cause. 

Sincerely, 

Dominique Mitial 
V.P. of FSQA & Regulatory for Maverick Foods 


